
I am an appraiser.  I work for my self.  I am not an employee for the state or any one else to determine 
what I get paid.  It is called self employment. 
The market sets our fees like ALL other self employed people.  This will destroy an industry already 
having difficulties.  If this passes, I will probably move to another state. 
I will not have a government agency or any other for that matter set me fee’s! 
Gary Faltersack 

 


